
Special Event 
Notice of Santa Fe County Board of County Commissioners Intent to 

Participate in the Burning of Zozobra 

One or more Commissioners of the Santa Fe County Board Of County Commissioners (BCC) Will 
Attend The Burning of Zozobra on September 3rd.  
The purpose of this event is NOT to formulate public policy, discuss public business, or take any action 
within the authority of the Board of County Commissioners. Rather, the purpose of this special event 
is to Attend the Burning of Zozobra. 


